
 
 

NEWSLETTER SEVEN, TERM THREE                                            Tuesday 4 September 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kia Ora, Talofa lava, and Welcome.   

 

 

School Attendance – Lateness Record for Week 6  

Number of children late to school each day: Monday 29, Tuesday 29, Wednesday 

45, Thursday 42, Friday 38 

Getting to school before 8.30am avoids congestion and busyness on the road outside 

school especially in the wet weather we are experiencing this week.  This will help 

keep all pedestrians safe   

   

 

Health and Hygiene – we thank everyone who has kept their children away from school while they have been sick.  

Please make sure they have been clear of symptoms for 48 hours before they return to school.   

 

School Photos – 12 September 2018. 

Envelopes for ordering are available in the office if you haven’t received one.  

If you ordered previously your order is still here at the office and will be given to the 

photographers on photo day. 

Family photos need a separate envelope, these are available at the office. 

All orders need to be at the school office with money enclosed by Tuesday 11 September. Orders can also be made 

online, see details on the envelope you receive. 

 

Te Wiki o Te Reo Maori/Maori Language Week – next week the students and teachers 

from Te Puawaitanga o te Kākano will be taking part in the Te Reo Moari Parade in 

Wellington.  A notice will come home about this and permission slips will need to be 

returned to school by this Thursday. 

 

Year 6 Camp Meeting – a meeting for parents will be held in the staffroom on Tuesday 19th September at 5.30pm.  

We will have representatives from the Wairarapa Outdoor Pursuits Camp at the meeting to help answer any questions 

parents have.  It is essential for parents wishing to come to camp to come to this meeting as we need to get all 

information required for Police vetting to be completed. 

 

Scholastic Lucky Book Club – catalogues and order forms will come 

home this week and need to be returned to school before or by Friday 

14th September.  

 

Contacts: 
 

Phone: 939 9707       txt: 027 3710 947       fax: 939 9708       Teeth: 0800TALKTEETH      KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 
 
Principal’s e-mail: principal@koraunui.school.nz 
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES: 
Rachel Brinkley: 021 112 4755       Craig Press: 563 8600   Gillian McPeake:  939 9707      Vera Xu: 021 0306 853     
Shane Doherty: 027 445 8416       Spencer Hiess:  939 9707      Chris Miller: 939 9707 

 

mailto:principal@koraunui.school.nz


 

 

Netball Uniforms – please return to the school office as soon as possible. 

 

KCC Holiday Programme – information about this holiday programme on offer for the October break is attached to 

this newsletter.  Please contact the school office with any queries about the programme or bookings. 

 

Lost Property – thank you to the children who are taking around the lost property each week.  This has made a huge 

impact on the amount of clothing left lying around the school.  Please remember to name all clothing and reinforce the 

importance of the children being responsible for their own property. 

 

Study Centre is operating in the library again this term on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 3.00-

4.00pm and Wednesday from 2.00-3.00pm.  If you would like to register your children for Study Centre 

please complete the form on the school website or collect one from the school office.  

 

 

50 cent STALLS 

Our Year six students continue to run 50cent stalls every Friday at morning tea time. Buying items, 

supports these children to raise money to go to camp. Please be mindful that items are all 50 cents and 

$2 is the limit. 

 

 

Enrolments - Do you have or know of any 5-year old children who are starting school this year or next?  New student 

enrolment forms are available at the office or on our website under “About us”.  If you require further information, 

please contact the office on 939 9707 or message us on our school website or Facebook page. 

 

Dave Lamont  

Principal  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

WHATS COMING UP THIS TERM? 

 

TERM THREE 

 

Week 8  

• 10-16 September: Te Wiki o Te Reo Maori/ Maori Language Week 

• 12 September: School Photos, starting at 8.30am 

Week 9 

• 15-23 September: Conservation Week 

• 19 September: Year 6 Camp Meeting for Parents, 5.30pm in the staffroom 

• 20 September: Interzone Swimming Sports, Year 4-6 qualifiers 

• 20 September: ARTSPLASH – Pasifika 

• 21 September: ARTSPLASH – Dance 

Week 10 

• 21-30 September:  The Great Keruru Count 

• 22 September: Yr6 Garage Sale 9am-12noon 

• 28 September: LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

TERM FOUR 

 

• 15 October: FIRST DAY OF TERM 4 


